From: Paul Freeland

Sent: Thursday, 10 November 2016 5:06 p.m.
o:

Cc: Lynne Adamson

Subject: FW: Official Information Response

Hi Sue,
Sorry for any confusion.

The Phase 1 Initial Consideration sheet is incomplete as neither of the options
for suitability for Phase 2 assessment have been ticked.

The rezoning request did pass Phase 1, and additional water and waste
infrastructure and transportation assessments were made.

In addition natural hazards and landscape values were considered in the Phase 2
assessment.

Ideally there would have been another report taking into consideration the
various assessments ahead of notification of the 2GP, but given the timing of the
2GP it was considered appropriate to indicate some potential rezoning in this
area and deal with the matter in greater detail through the 2GP plan change
process.

Kind regards

Paul Freeland

Senior Planner, City Development

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New
Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3451

Email: paul.freeland@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz





